
 NOT WANTED 

   
"The bark beetles’ destruction spread across 524,000 new acres in 
Colorado and Wyoming last year, much of which was in Larimer 
County, as the beetles began to heavily infest forests east of the 
Continental Divide." – Fort Collins Coloradoan Jan, 23, 2010 
 

"If the beetles continue to spread and jump from lodgepole pines to 
ponderosa pines, which grow throughout the foothills, much of the 
Front Range could be affected, and it could produce “a very 
devastating circumstance,” U.S. Forest Service regional forester Rick 
Cables said. 

 

Follow the lead of Larimer County Commissioners 

Steve Johnson, Tom Donnelly and Lew Gaiter 

Help slow the beetle infestation and mitigate the damage that could result from the next big 

wildfire by becoming a Beetle Buster  

YOU can help them make a difference! 

Register for the 

 Larimer County “Beetle Buster” Workshop 

On September 25  

Includes classroom and field training 

For more information visit 

http://www.treefarmer.com/Larimer County Beetle Busters.html 

or call (970) 482-6912 
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